
Let us remember the past with gratitude,
live the present with enthusiasm, and

look to the future with confidence. 
Pope John Paul II  



Aims of this session:
Provide more detail and information on the
Options process.

Help our young people and parents / carers
make informed decisions together.

Sign posting to helpful resources and websites.

Provide more information on the S3 curriculum
and John Paul Academy learner pathway.

Work towards our young people achieving a
positive and sustainable positive destination.



The Journey so far... A broad range of experiences and outcomes
from S1 - S2

Some degree of personalisation and choice in
addition to core curriculum eg. expressive arts,
technologies.

Opportunities to experience all subjects across
the curriculum.

Next steps:
More personalisation and choice offered to
help create a pathway and meet the needs of
all learners.

Option choices and preparation for National
Qualifications  in the Senior Phase (National 5,
Highers etc)



John Paul Academy
Learner Pathway

Subject Choices

National Qualifications

S1 - S3
Broad General Education

S2 INTO S3

SENIOR PHASE (S4 - S6)

POSITIVE DESTINATION

January tracking reports, Classroom teacher feedback
at Parents Evening, 1:1 interviews with Careers Adviser,
discussion with Pupil Support teacher.

National 5 Qualifications, Higher
Qualifications, Vocational opportunities.

COLLEGE
UNIVERSITY EMPLOYMENT

APPRENTICESHIP



Making the correct decisions based on your
strengths, enjoyment, future careers, entry
requirements, opinions of others etc.

Use your tracking report, research your future,
register for My World of Work, discuss with your
parents, discuss with your teachers, seek advice
from others...

Our advice to our pupils and
things to consider:



The Options Form



Some useful
resources:
S2 Tracking

Reports

BGE Pathways
Booklet



For example:



More useful resources:



JOHN PAUL ACADEMY 
S2              S3

SUBJECT CHOICES

PREPARATION

TRACKING
REPORT

During December
and January, S2

PSHE lessons will
focus on preparing
for option choices.

Advice will be
offered in the form

of 1:1 interviews
with Careers

Advisers and Pupil
Support teachers.

Tracking reports will be
issued at the start of

February This will provide
updated information on

progress across all
subjects ahead of Parents

Evening.

Class teachers will
provide specific

feedback on progress
in each subject at

Parents Evening on
Monday 5th February.

Final option choices
will be made, signed
by parent and pupil
and submitted to

Pupil Support by 9th
February.

ONGOING
ADVICE

PARENTS
EVENING

FINALISED
SUBJECT
CHOICES

Thank you
for

listening.

If you have
any queries,

please do not
hesitate to

discuss with
myself or

Pupil Support.




